From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 07 November 2018 10:03
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01863/CM

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:02 AM on 07 Nov 2018 from Dr Patricia Clissold.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Elm Farm Quarry Bicester Road Stratton Audley 

	Proposal:
	To continue the development permitted by planning permission no. 97/01501/CM (for infilling of existing limestone quarry with naturally occurring subsoils and other inert wastes to form a country park, importation of waste aggregates for recycling and resale) without complying with condition 20, to allow the extension of time for the completion of restoration of the site to 30th June 2020 (OCC Ref MW.0120/18) 

	Case Officer:
	James Kirkham 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Dr Patricia Clissold

	Email:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Address:
	10 Woodpecker Close, Bicester, Oxfordshire OX26 6WY



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This area of ground is a LWS (62C01) and a rough survey has been conducted (Jan 2017) and reported at http://mycouncil.oxfordshire.gov.uk/documents/s41091/PN_FEB1918R09%20-%20Stratton%20Audley%20Enf%20Annex%201.pdf
by ecologist Sue Lawley. I see from one map that there are some protcted species present on site and swifts.
No EIA has been conducted. Is this because a proper country park is planned where the natural environment will be protected?
The area has two water bodies ("lakes") and it could be made into a valuble resource for wading birds etc.




